
FFVP Classroom Procedure
(Fresh Fruits and Vegetables Program)

o Fruits or Vegetables should be served daily
o Fruits or Vegetables should not be served during

breakfast or lunch period

. Leftovers should be given to the students or returned to
the cafeteria

o There should not be carry-over of Fruits or vegetables

from one day to the next
o Containers used for FFVP should be returned to the

cafeteria the same day the FFVP was delivered

lf you have questions about FFVP, please contact:
Julie Whittlesey
Assistant Director of Nutrition Services
Whittlesev i@4i.lane.edu
541-790-7655


